Motion: A motion was made by Chairman Colby and seconded by Selectman Doyle to delay the             Annual Town Meeting to June 9, 2020 and to delay the Town Election to June 16, 2020.
Discussion occurred regarding the change of dates and the recommendation of reduced hours for voting at the polls as requested by the Town Clerk.
Finance Committee Chair, Marshall Jespersen agreed on postponing the annual Town meeting for the safety of the community. He stated doing so will not stop the work the Committee will do in the interim. The Finance Committee's work will continue on finalizing the budget and preparing the Annual Town Meeting Warrant.
[bookmark: _GoBack]                Following discussion the Board voted 5-0 in favor of the motion.
